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                                                                    23 November 2009 
 
    
Dear Councillor 
 
Executive Board – 24th November 2009 – Additional Information 
 
Please find attached to this letter, a copy of a letter from Leeds United Football Club which has been 
received since the despatch of the above agenda.  As the letter relates to arrangements to make 
Elland Road stadium compliant for the purposes of the bid to England 2018, it is clearly relevant to 
tomorrow’s Board meeting.  Please can you include the letter with your papers for the meeting. 
 
The letter is designated as exempt on the same grounds as the letters which were included as earlier 
appendices to the report for consideration. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Ian Walton 
Principle Governance Officer 
 
 

 
 

To:  Members of the Executive Board 
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